
 

Notice to Mariners 

Navigation Closure at Mutford Lock, due to 
urgent repair works  
 
Notice is hereby given that the Broads Authority will be undertaking major repair works, 
from Wednesday 12th February 2025 to Friday 28th March 2025. The site is located at TM 
52091 92807. The repair works will include the use of a crane to lift some of the Lock gates 
out of the water.   
 
Note: during the above period, passage through the Lock will be closed.  
 
Please ensure that these works are taken into consideration for passage planning and when 
navigating in this area. 
 
Signage will be in place to warn of restriction and delays.  
 

Please contact the Broads Authority, Yare House, 62-64 Thorpe Road, Norwich, Norfolk, NR1 
1RY Tel (01603) 610734 if additional information is required. 

Waterways Project Officer 
January 2025 

 


